
Early Childhood Resource Center does not discriminate against 
individuals with disabilities in its application procedures, hiring, 
advancement, discharge, compensation, training, or other terms, 
conditions, and privileges of contractual agreement. 

Early Childhood Resource Center will conduct its affairs in 
compliance with Section 504 of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act and the Ohio Human Rights Act. 

Early Childhood Resource Center will make every effort to provide 
reasonable accommodations to individuals with disabilities so 
that they can participate in virtual or in-person training sessions. 
A training participant who requires a reasonable accommodation 
should notify the trainer prior to the start of each session. All 
accommodation requests will be evaluated; accommodation may 
be denied if it would impose an undue hardship on Early Childhood 
Resource Center. 

Our Mission 

is to promote the healthy
development of young
children by strengthening
families, improving the
quality of early learning
experiences, increasing
school and community
readiness, and informing
public policy. 
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